
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

June 3, 2022 
 
 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M220603A 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Jody C. Martin, Director   

Office of Commission Appellate Adjudication  
 
FROM:    Brooke P. Clark, Secretary     
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS - AFFIRMATION SESSION, 9:55 A.M., 

FRIDAY, JUNE 3, 2022, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE 
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
I. SECY-22-0039 – FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT CO. (TURKEY POINT NUCLEAR 

GENERATING UNITS 3 AND 4) 
 
The Commission approved a Memorandum and Order that provides direction to the parties in 
this adjudication following the Commission’s decision in CLI-22-2.  In that decision, the 
Commission solicited views on the practical effects of two options—leaving in place the 
subsequently renewed licenses for Turkey Point Nuclear Generating Units 3 and 4, or 
reinstating the previous licenses.  The Memorandum and Order affirms the Commission’s 
direction in CLI-22-2 to shorten the expiration dates of the Turkey Point licenses to 2032 and 
2033, and terminates this proceeding. 
 
(Subsequently, on June 3, 2022, the Assistant for Rulemakings and Adjudications signed the 
Memorandum and Order.) 
 
 
II. SECY-22-0040 - CONSTELLATION ENERGY GENERATION, LLC (F/K/A EXELON 

GENERATION CO., LLC) (PEACH BOTTOM ATOMIC POWER STATION, UNITS 2 
AND 3) 

 
The Commission approved a Memorandum and Order that provides direction to the participants 
following the Commission’s decision in CLI-22-4.  In that decision, the Commission solicited 
views on the practical effects of two options—leaving in place the subsequently renewed 
licenses for Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3, or reinstating the previous 
licenses.  Additionally, the Memorandum and Order addresses Constellation’s request for 
reconsideration of the direction to the NRC Staff in CLI-22-4 to amend the expiration dates of 
the subsequently renewed licenses.  The Memorandum and Order denies Constellation’s 
petition for reconsideration, affirms the Commission’s direction in CLI-22-4 to shorten the 
expiration dates of the Peach Bottom licenses to 2033 and 2034, and terminates this 
proceeding. 
 



(Subsequently, on June 3, 2022, the Assistant for Rulemakings and Adjudications signed the 
Memorandum and Order.) 
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